
 

                                                   
June 2021,                                                                                                        
 
Dear Supporters, Volunteers, and Friends of Life’s Key Ministry, 
 
  This month’s letter will focus mainly on the testimonials of our students. Please be encouraged by their appreciation 
of what the Lord is doing in their lives!  
   
Course Highlight: THE BIBLE - WHAT’S IN IT FOR YOU? 
 
 “The Bible – What's in It for You?” is sent along with “What the Bible Teaches”, which begins our second group of 
courses which we call “Intro to the Bible”. It was written by James T. Dyet with the first edition being printed in 2007. The 
course will introduce our students to the Bible’s origin and God’s relationship with humanity. They will learn how to 
navigate through the pages of the Bible, how it is unified by the consistent theme of God’s love and redemption for His 
world, and how Jesus Christ stands at the center of its story. There are also some helpful suggestions when reading through it 
such as starting with the Gospel of John, how to read the Bible through in one year, and reading one chapter of Proverbs per 
day for a month. We are mailing about 50 of these per month, and it is one of our courses sponsored as part of the Life’s Key 
Course Sponsorship Program.   
 

“All scripture is breathed out by God and profitable for teaching, for reproof, for correction, and for training in 
righteousness, that the man of God may be complete, equipped for every good work.” - 2 Timothy 3:16-17   

 
 
DEAR LIFE’S KEY,  
    

“I will make this short. This is the most I have ever made it through a Bible study and am eager for the next. The 
format is very easily illustrated with the Bible scriptures and then the way the story is elaborated. It also says that I could 
refer it to somebody else. Please do this for me! I would be so honored for her to receive one of your studies. If you knew 
what I had to go through to even get her number and the story behind who she is to me (son’s father’s friend) you would 
know that this is the work of God.” - Tiffany (Florida)  

 
“I was imprisoned for 20 years and completed the Life’s Key Bible study program during the early years of that 

sentence. I am now free again, though the injustice that placed me in prison has not been recognized by those who committed 
it. I just wanted to say ‘thank you’ to Life’s Key for helping me through that dark experience. I was going through some old 
things and found a birthday greetings postcard, which reminded me of how Life’s Key remained a part of the experience 
even after all the studies were complete. What you do makes a difference!” - John (Ohio)   

 
“Sorry for being late but I got moved to another room and lost my papers. The Covid-19 hit this place bad, so I’m 

just writing to let you know I have not lost my will, my faith, or my path to the Lord. Can you please catch me back up where 
I left off? Thank you.” - Arrad (Pennsylvania)   

 
“Could you help me with my hunger and thirst to know more about Father God?” - John (Alabama), an inmate on 

death row.  
 
 
 For HIS Glory,          

 
 
 
 

Tim Priano, Director 
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